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The minutes from 1988 were read and approved. The Financial Report was
approved.

Chair-Elect Duane Porter will contact Colorado College about hosting a-
meeting in 1991.

Treasurer Bill Emerson indicated that checks wiH be mailed from Denver to
cover the cost of the meeting. Expenses for the speaker will be covered by
the section from the registration fees.

About 25% of the people preregistered. There were about 85-90 people in
attendance and 75 people at the banquet.

Duane moved that the expenses of Metropolitan State College and Pt. Lewis
College in support of the newsletter be covered by the section. The motion
passed.

Duane noted that the second weekend in April in 1990 is Easter and the
third weekend is the NCTMmeeting in Salt Lake City. Duane will call for a
straw vote at the Business Meeting between the first and last weekend of
April for next year's meeting.

Bill noted that the Alliance for Science is promoting cooperation between
education and industry in science and mathematics.

John Gillwill present a governor's report at the Business meeting. He also
reported that national dues will increase next year and that there will be a
two-tiered dues structure depending on the income of the member. The
MAA will support the standards of the NCnvl, but not the specific
recom mendations.

Short Courses: Pi. Lewis will have one but will not ask the MAA to sponsor
it. The executive committee should approve any short course that is
sponsored by the section. The committee discussed preparing a policy about
applying for support and sponsorship of short courses


